
FINAL REPORT OF PROGRAM VISITOR PROGRAM FOR 054 

CALENDAR YEAR 2016 

1) As of 5DEC 2016 the Flotillas of 054 had performed 2,259 Partner Visits, 

thereby by surpassing the 2016 goal of 2055. 

2) Currently there are 41 PV’s in 054 

3) Only 2 PVs have not completed their MT 

4) Annual Comparison: 

2014 – 826 Partner Visits 

2015 – 1,975 Partner Visits 

2016 – 2, 259 Partner Visits 

5) Partner Visits by Flotilla: 

10-01 – 1172 

10-05 –   536 

10-06 –   503 

10-07 -      42 

10-08 -        6 

6) As of this date the request from FSO-PV’s for a Partner count has only 

been received from 2 Flotillas, therefore an accurate account cannot be 

given 

7) All Flotillas have been requested to cross train their PV’s with the VE 

program thereby being more proficient in RBS when having discussions 

with their respective Partners 

8) In the early part of 2017, 10-05 will again host a training/refresher course 

for both VE and PV.  All Flotillas in the Division will be invited to attend. 

9) It is highly recommended that DCDR for 2017 urge all FSO-PV to 

communicate with the SO-PV as communication is grossly lacking.  The 

SO-PV will be requesting monthly reports from the FSO-PV’s in order to 

better facilitate reporting to the DCDR. 

Respectively submitted this 11th Day of December, 2016 

HENRY L. GARVIN, SO-PV, 054 


